Dear friends,

March 25th was a special day. The friends from England visited our school. They were welcomed by our NO.12 Middle School students and teachers. I felt lucky to meet them. We had a good time to play and study together. As Chinese middle students, we should show our graceful bearing to English. During these days, we became great friends. And we gave E-mail addresses to each other, because we wanted to keep in contact with each other. On 25th evening, my classmates make a special meal for English friends, I also joined them. We all enjoyed ourselves.

We hope we can be friends forever! 

                                  Yours sincerely                                      
Wang Rong 
